

STATE OF WASHINGTON DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

PO Box 47600 • Olympia, WA 98504-7600 • 360-407-6000
711 for Washington Relay Service • Persons with a speech disability can call 877-833-6341

August 10, 2021

Brian Deurloo Frog Creek Partners, LLC 800 West Yellowstone Hwy Casper, WY 82601

Re: Frog Creek Partners Gutter Bin Stormwater Filtration System

Dear Mr. Deurloo

The Washington State Department of Ecology (Ecology) finds that contractors may use the Frog Creek Partners Gutter Bin as a temporary erosion control mechanism. The Gutter Bin must adhere to the guidelines of BMP C220: Storm Drain Inlet Protection, found in Volume II of the Stormwater Management Manual for Western Washington or BMP C105E as found in Chapter 7 of the Stormwater Management Manual for Eastern Washington. The design requirements should adhere to the design and installation requirements of BMP C220 and/or BMP C105E. Follow manufacturer guidelines for installation.

Ecology has not evaluated the Frog Creek Partners Gutter Bin for use as a post construction stormwater treatment device and it has not been approved it for that purpose. Ecology considers it functionally equivalent to a BMP used during construction.

Contractors may use the Gutter Bin® stormwater filtration system and Mundus Bag® water filter at project sites without seeking additional Ecology approval. However, Ecology cannot endorse this product or its manufacturer.

For more information contact please contact me at (360) 870-0983 or at douglas.howie@ecy.wa.gov.

Sincerely

Douglas C. Howie, P.E. Senior Stormwater Engineer

the CHà

Water Quality Program

Cc: Carla Milesi, TAPE Technical Lead